LJMU email to all students re: industrial action.
Sent 25.1.23 

Message for all students
 
This message is to give you advanced notice that the university is expecting strike action by our academic trades union, UCU, on Wednesday 1st February (with further days of action planned across February and March).
On the same day, it is worth noting that there is also a national rail strike and school teachers in England and Wales are also taking industrial action.
Strike action is designed to be disruptive and we are sorry that this may have an impact on your studies if any of your academic staff choose to strike on that day.
However, in the context of wider strike action in the UK, some of your scheduled activities and teaching may be moved on-line and your home School will confirm arrangements for your particular course.
Please note that all university buildings will be open at their usual times, including the libraries and student life building, our cafes will be open and staff will be on campus if you need help and advice.
Please be assured that at LJMU, our overarching focus is protecting your student experience; our staff do care about your progress and we all want to make sure you can continue to enjoy your studies as you continue this semester. 
Thank you 


 
 

